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Norra Hamngatam\6,

Gothenburg C, 23ra Wyember,1950.

Reference i o
P The Secretary,

i LONDON .
Dear. 5ir,

Ve have your letter dated the 21st instant returning
ylans in connection with the oil fuel installation proposed
or the s.s. "KIRUNA" and with reference to the remarks in
detail
hull structural plans dealt with in this Office indicate that

the fourth paragraph thereof we have to state that the
hu

-

part of the bulkhead on frame 66, which was removed on a
previous occasion, has been retained as a support for the deck
girders.

Yours faithfully,
%H% SURVLYCRS, Gothenburg




